
Friday 6th June 2025
We are now into the final term of the year; one that is full to 
the brim with events and visits.  There isn’t a week without
something exciting going on!  
Last weekend, I was lucky enough to spend the day with our
rugby players who had a fantastic experience with the Cornish
Pirates rugby team.  We were on the pitch before the game, at
half time and again after the match, with the children having
the chance to get some autographs and photos.  We even 

Diary DatesSPORTS DAYS

Tues 10  June:  Year 3&4 Cricket Matchth

Thurs 12th June:  Year 5 Aspire Sports Day

Tues 17  June:  Year 3&4 Sports Dayth

Tues 17  June:  Year 5 Cricket Matchth

Thurs 19  June:  Year 5&6 Sports Dayth

Thurs 19th June:  Year 3 Activity Day
Fri 20th June:  Class Photos

Mon 23rd - Fri 27th June:  Year 4 Camp
Tues 24  June:  Y6 Camp Meeting at 15:30th

Fri 4  July: Year 6 Performances.th

Mon 7th - Weds 9th July: Year 6 Camp

Tues 22nd July:  Last Day of Term (1:45pm)

Thurs 4th September: Return to School

After a May full of sunshine, this week the rain
arrived and unfortunately we needed to
postpone our sports days.  We have set new
days for these - let’s hope for a dry couple of
days!
Year 3&4: Tuesday 17  Juneth

Year 5&6:  Thursday 19  Juneth

Parents are invited after 13:00 to watch.

We have three areas that we ask all children
to practice at home each week:

Maths: Time spent on TT Rockstars every day.
Reading:  Make sure to read every day.
Spellings: Practice the spellings sent home
every day.
                         

Homework

In school, I’ve enjoyed popping into each class and seeing the children 
really settled, engaging brilliantly in their work.  They’re always so eager to show
me what they’re learning.  In assembly this week we introduced the new value:  success.
We considered how success is personal to each of us, thinking about how in a race, it isn’t just the
winner who can celebrate being successful, but each person can have their own challenges to
achieve.  This would have tied in perfectly with out sports days if it wasn’t for the weather!

Enjoy the weekend!                    Mr. Wallbank

had a shout out on Radio Cornwall!  Thank you to anyone who ‘liked’
our Facebook photo, which gave us this opportunity!
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Certificate winners

CONTACT US
reading challenge

The office can be a busy place, so we
encourage you to email where possible.  Please
send any emails to hello@biscovey.org.uk

Our telephone number is 01726 812949

We ask that all class teachers are in the
classroom welcoming the children and settling
them into their morning activities.  Therefore,
we encourage you to speak to teachers at the
end of the day when collecting children should
you wish.  Messages can be left with the person
on the gate in the morning if needed, who will
pass them onto the class teacher.

Our PSA, Miss. Marks, may be able to help if you
wish to discuss any worries you have about your
child, or if you need to seek advice about 
your child at home. 

Cornwall Library Service have announced their
summer reading challenge, which starts on 5
July - just a few weeks away.
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If you’ve not already done so, pop into the
local library and sign your child up for an
account so you are ready when the challenge
begins.
Our local libraries are at Par Track and St. Austell

Star of the Week!

Juniper:   Bailey
Palm:  Carter
Sycamore: Jonah
Cedar: Logan
Maple:  Poppy
Rowan:  Henry
Ash:  Ava-Lilly
Hazel:  Honey

You’ve been Spotted!
(by Mr. Wallbank)

Darcie

08:40  Gates open
08:50  Gates close & register taken

Each week I make sure to visit classes as school
is starting and it always amazes me how well
the children settle into their work, getting going
on their SODA (Start of Day Activity) as soon as
they enter the class.
Thank you for making sure the children are in  
          and ready by 08:50 - it really makes a 
                difference!

SODA



This Week in
Pictures

Cornish Pirates Rugby

Year 4 Trip to Bath



ONLY 
3.00 

each


